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This half term our school focus is: Friendship )
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Dates for your Diary:

Monday 24" October — Half term

[
£ | D

Praise Certiticates
Dolphins- Cooper and Lily
Seals- Freja and Sennen
Starfish- Coralie and
Laurel
Seahorses- Wilf and
Tommy

Congratulations
Everybody!

ATTENTION PARENTS!

Pupil Premium is a government initiative
that provides extra funding for children
from lower income families or children from
certain family groups, service personnel,
looked after children or post looked after
children. When a child is registered for
Pupil Premium our school will receive
additional funding to support them in a

variety of ways.

If you would like to find out if your family is
eligible, please visit the link below. If you
need any help, please pop in and see Hayley.

Link to application
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Monday 10th October- FOFs First Meet Up Session of the year 7.30pm at the school-all welcome
Thursday 20" October -Harvest Festival - more details to follow!
Friday 21 October INSET- School closed for pupils

Thursday 10" November — Tempest Individual photographs!
Friday 16" December — End of term.

Roald Dahl Day!
Seals Class had a fabulous time this week,
dressing up as their favourite Roald Dahl
characters as part of their topic.
They worked on Quentin Bloke themed artwork,
made chocolate goodies and so much morel
A big thank you to everyone who helped make the
day such a success- special mentions to Mrs Eva,
and all the parents up until all hours, sewing
costumes together- don't they all look amazing?
Well done everybody!

Attendance
Dolphins-96.2%
Seals-96%
Starfish- 96%
Seahorses-97.9%
WELL DONE AGAIN

SEAHORSES!


mailto:secretary@flushing.cornwall.sch.uk
https://www.cornwall.gov.uk/schools-and-education/schools-and-colleges/school-meals/

Welcome to School!

Sporting News!

The Flushing Warriors triumphed in all their matches this week-
Thank you to Penryn College for having us all!

The children were noted for their fabulous team spirit.
Special mentions go out to Cooper for his football prowess and Lily
for her overall contribution on her first netball outing.

A big thank you to the staff and parents that coached and
accompanied the children, it is really very much appreciated!
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Meet & Greet Evening at Flushing School on Mon 10th Oct at 7:30pm. An opportunity to meet other

Friends of Flushing

parents, Mrs Lamberton and the Friends of Flushing. Please return slips to school by Fri 7th Oct.
Christmas Card Project - FOFS are coordinating this project again this year. Templates will be sent
home with children on Mon 4th Oct for them to create their own design for cards and gifts this
Christmas. Please return the completed illustration to school with the order and cash payment by
Mon 10th Oct. Delivery planned for early Dec.




